Hi boys and girls!

The Tournament of Books is coming to an end - I can’t wait to see which book will
come out on top! This weekend I'm going to read a good book, and hope you do, too!

In honor of Earth Day, the Steel Valley School District is holding an art supply
recycling drive. Please bring in unwanted and broken crayons, unwanted and dried
out markers, dry erase markers, and highlighters; and unwanted colored pencils,
pens, and pencils. All materials will either be reused in classrooms or art rooms or
sent for recycling. Please do not buy new items for this drive! Art supplies can be
placed in the bin in the school office. Thank you for helping to make our school a
greener place!

Please remind your parents that there’s no school tomorrow.

Have a nice long weekend boys and girls, and I'll see you on Monday.



